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MONTHLY REPORT 
 

Student Body President Michael Sabo 
February 2012 

Submitted March 6, 2012 
 

 
Project Updates: 

 Budget Priorities Survey results presented to the Senior Leadership Team. Working with administrators to 
implement student priorities..  

 Board of Trustees Proposal has been accepted by SVP Philomena Mantella. Meeting with Philly Mantella 
throughout the month to implement new website/student feedback. 

  “Pint with the President”, sponsored by Student Affairs, O.P.E.N and SGA was held on February 21. 
Assessing student feedback and following up on projects. 

 Annual Budget approved by the Senate as proposed. 

 Referenda Questions approved by the Executive Board for signature collection. Working with Elections 
Chair Cotter to implement Direct Elections over the next two months.  

 Working with Student Affairs and Facilities to potentially contract with ice skate vendors for students’ open 
skate at Matthews Arena.  

 Chik-Fil-A will not be brought to campus. SGA will work with the Administration to facilitate discussion and 
student feedback during new vendor searches.  
 

Scheduled Meetings: 

 Jason Foster, Director of Campus Activities when necessary. 

 Philomena Mantella, Senior VP for Enrollment Management & Student Affairs, when necessary. 

 Madeleine Estabrook, Interim VP for Student Affairs, when necessary. 

 Marina Macomber, SGA Advisor every other week in the summer. 

 Gerald Herman, SGA Advisor, every week prior to Senate. 

Individual Concerns: 

 “Pint with the President” feedback being assessed.  

 Gathering feedback on Northeastern contract processes- will incorporate into committee meetings 

 Met with students to discuss potential finance conferences in the Fall.  
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